

EDINGTON NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN

STEERING GROUP

AGENDA

THURSDAY 23rd JULY 2020 AT 7.30 P.M.

VIA ZOOM

1. PRESENT

Sarah Killian, Sarah & Keith Girt, John Barlow, Nigel Elms, Liz Pike, Susan Hayter

2. APOLOGIES

Sarah TW, Stephen & Mercedes Henning

3. APPROVE MINUTES.

- Minutes approved as read.

4. FEED BACK FROM QUESTIONNAIRE

- Good response rate at approx. 40%
- Suggestion on splitting the response to topics into groups for further consideration
- KG queried the next steps for the questionnaire responses
- SK asked that LP as PCC rep provide some guidance
- LP we need to look at the evidence we have and decide what we want to do with it.
- The housing evidence needs to be robust as it relates to Planning regulations.
- Council is keen on positive recommendations in terms of proposals for Housing etc.
- KG asked about the final deadline for submission.
- Objectives need to be developed out of the findings – what will improve the village etc
- SH suggested Climate Emergency and Covid should be taken into consideration when preparing proposals
- LP noted that the PCC is already doing some work on Transport, for example new signs, roundels etc., but further works on 20mph limits will be budget dependent.

5. ADOPTION OF TOPICS

- Highways and Transport – John Barlow
- Business & Employment – Keith & Sarah
- Social wellbeing & impact of Covid – Sarah TW
- Housing – Mercedes & Stephen
- Village Environment & Impact of Covid - Nigel
- Social Amenities – Sarah K

EDINGTON NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN

STEERING GROUP

6. WHAT NEXT

- Try to get people to get involved in supporting the groups
- SK will speak to John Pollard about how soon we can start sharing information
- Keith to contact Eric Mitchell from Station Yard regarding Business & Employment
- Item to be included in next Village Newsletter, looking for additional support with working groups
- Item to be included in September Parish Newsletter with some highlights from the findings of the questionnaire
- LP to circulate the Neighbourhood Planning Roadmap from the Council.
- JB to circulate his summary of comments

7. AOB

- None tabled

8. NEXT MEETING

6th August 2020 @7:30pm using same Zoom Link